
Ripley County Commissioners Executive Session Meeting 

For Exit Interview 

August 2, 2024 

The Executive Session Meeting was called to order at 12:15p.m. with 

Commissioner Horstman, President, Commissioner Hankins, and Commissioner 

Schmaltz. Also present were Deputy Auditor, Danielle McGee and Leah 

Hildebrand, 911 Director. 

All parties present discussed the exit interview. 
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